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Welcome back! WE'VE ONLY GONE AND DONE IT AGAIN - We're in the top 10% of hotels worldwide! We are thrilled to announce that The Villa Wrea Green has 
obtained the 2022 Travelers' Choice award from Tripadvisor for the 6TH CONSECUTIVE YEAR! Every year, Tripadvisor recognises businesses that have demonstrated a 
commitment to hospitality excellence with an award. This accolade celebrates businesses that have consistently received great reviews from travellers around the globe over 
the last 12 months. We would like to say a massive well done to all of our staff in helping us achieve this and thank all of our guests and customers who have taken the time to 
write a review for us. 
Our special events such as the Discover Spain Wine Dinner and Father's Day were highly celebrated 'sell-out' occasions which have resulted in bookings for our next wine 
event, WINES OF SIMONSIG ESTATE - SOUTH AFRICA on Friday 18th November 2022 where we will be wining and dining. If you would like to book for our Wine 
Dinner, call 01772 80 40 40 or visit https://thevillawreagreen.co.uk/contact-us-2/
Her Majesty The Queen became the first British Monarch to celebrate a Platinum Jubilee after 70 years of service to the people of the United Kingdom, the Realms and the 
Commonwealth. To mark this historic occasion, from Sunday 5th June-Sunday 12th June people came from afar to celebrate the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee with The Villa’s very 
own PLATINUM JUBILEE AFTERNOON TEA.
On Sunday 10th July we held our second Wedding Showcase Day of the year. Many future newlyweds attended to view our award-winning country house hotel, browse wedding stalls 
and chat to our resident suppliers. If you were unable to attend, be sure to make a note in your diary for our Wedding Fayre which will take place on Sunday 2nd October, 11am - 3pm.
We cannot believe we're saying it but the festive season will soon be upon us so plan ahead and book tocelebrate Christmas & New Year at The Villa! Our Christmas brochure, 
which is available to download from our website, includes our superb Party Night Packages, our infamous Festive Afternoon Teas and what we will be serving on the most 
important days of Christmas. To book now, call 01772 80 40 40 or visit https://thevillawreagreen.co.uk/christmas/

Thank you for your continued support. We look forward to welcoming you to The Villa again soon.

INSIDE THIS ISSUE: EVENTS, TESTIMONIALS, WEDDINGS, DINING AND SO MUCH MORE
THE VILLA, WHERE WEDDING DREAMS BECOME REALITY AND CULINARY DELIGHTS ARE DEVOURED

Welcome to our Summer edition newsletter

BOOK NOW FOR CHRISTMAS & NEW YEAR        01772 80 40 40

Jayne Taylor
Operations Director
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ANISHA'S BABYSHOWER - TBC

FAMILY 80TH BIRTHDAY CELEBRATION

CATCH THE SUMMER VIBES AT OUR SISTER HOTEL, THE VILLA LEVENS IN THE SOUTH LAKES

FORTHCOMING EVENT

FORTHCOMING EVENTS

For more information OR to reserve a table, please call 01772 80 40 40 OR email reception@thevilla.co.uk

The Villa Levens is open to non-residents 365 days a year, whatever the weather, whatever the occasion!
H2 Photography and FilmH2 Photography and Film

 
BOOK YOUR 

CELEBRATIONS
WITH US TODAY!

Our family, like most families today, has relatives scattered all over the UK. So getting together for a celebration can be challenging. Mike’s 80th birthday was 
June 24th, Mona’s birthday is September 4th. In order to maximise the number of the relatives to the do, June 4th was chosen. Even so, some relatives were 
unable to attend due to work commitments, holidays etc. The reason we’re mentioning this is because the service and co-ordination of the party celebration 
was wonderful. Initially we were promised the Garden room free to accommodate up to 18 people (believe 20 can be accommodated) and given an indication 
of the menu to be provided, at this stage we were unsure of the exact 
number of guests. 

The Villa is situated in a lovely rural setting with easy access to parking for cars and other larger vehicles. 
All of us were delighted with the Garden Room and its seating configuration. Although everyone arrived 
early, the staff were welcoming and attentive from arrival. Let us say we all enjoyed the night, lots of chatter, 
laughter and celebration of life with all its ups and downs. There was no fuss, no bother, a very high standard of  
food provided to us and a superb evening enjoyed by all. Guests helped themselves to drinks according to choice. 
The service provided by the staff was excellent and contributed to a great time had by all. 

Thank you to everyone at The Villa for working together with us to provide such a memorable night. Maybe in our 
wildest imagination, we’ll be able to repeat the even in 10 years time at our 90th celebration, anyway here’s hoping. 

Well done to The Villa, do hope others can have a repeat of our experiences.

Michael and Mona

For more information please visit www.thevillalevens.co.uk or call 01539 980 980!



V I SI T  O U R  W E B SI T E  F OR  M OR E  I N F OR M AT I ON  W W W. T H E V I L L AW R E AG R E E N . C O. U K For any wedding enquiries, please speak to Kathryn Dagger, our Wedding & Events Manager, on 01772 80 40 40 or email kathryn.dagger@thevilla.co.uk

WeddingsWeddings

H2 Photography and Film

Testimonials

SAVE THE DATES!

Take a look at our social media for more info.

WEDDING SHOWCASE DAY

Sunday 6th November 2022
11am - 3pm

AMPLE CAR PARKING

FREE ENTRY!
No booking required

WEDDING FAYRE

Sunday 2nd October 2022
11am - 3pm

FREE ENTRY!
No booking required

TAKE A LOOK AT OUR WEDDING PACKAGES BY VISITING:
WWW.THEVILLAWREAGREEN.CO.UK

Did you know The Pavilion also has a small, private garden 
attached to the side of the room? Enter through the French 
doors into a tranquil, petite garden, which on those sunny days, 
can be used to gather with fellow guests and relax in the 
glorious outdoors of the Lancashire countryside. Comfortable 
seating is provided as well as the Octagon, an edifice that is 
licensed between the 1st April and 30th September every year 
for civil ceremonies. 
The Octagon which is licensed for ceremonies 12 months a year 
(Subject to weather).

Do you dream of an outdoor wedding? The Octagon

For more information or to enquire, please visit: 
https://thevillawreagreen.co.uk/wedding-contacts-2/

“We finally got married at The Villa after a couple of years of 
postponing due to COVID. It was everything we could have 
wished for. Kathryn and Amber were perfect, answering any 
questions I had and helping me plan everything we wanted, 
nothing was too much for them. They made my wedding 
planning and our wedding day a dream. All the suppliers 
included/recommended by The Villa were perfect. Kathryn 
even helped organise a meal in the restaurant the night 
before! The wedding day was beautiful, everything went like 
an absolute dream and it was sooo relaxed for us. The food 
and service was brilliant and so were the drinks. The 
function rooms were great and made it really private and 
intimate for us. The bridal parlour for the wedding morning 
is a must too. I would definitely recommend The Villa for 
your wedding! Many thanks to everyone at The Villa for 
making our day so special and memorable! Absolutely 
fabulous and what great value for money.” 

Mr & Mrs Perry married 30/04/2022
"Myself and my husband couldn’t have asked for a better venue. 
We got married on the 9th June 2022. What a magical day it was. I 
can’t recommend this venue enough. They go above and beyond. 
Even when minor details can go wrong Kathryn will do her up 
most best to get it sorted and organised. The staff on the day were 
exceptional, friendly and so polite. Also we’d like to compliment 
the chefs for the amazing & well-presented food! We could not 
fault one single course - All our guests were impressed by the 
quality. I honestly thought there’s no way the meal would stand 
up to the food tasting and it really did even when having to feed 
over 50+ people. Outstanding! We both feel like we have to give 
a special thank you to Kathryn the Wedding Co-ordinator, what 
an amazing woman. From my first meeting with Kathryn I just 
knew she’d be a massive support to us planning the wedding. Very 
organised and professional with a very friendly feel. I thoroughly 
enjoyed all meetings leading up to the wedding with her whilst 
also getting to see our venue every time and make the most of it 
with a spot of lunch. She’s honestly the best at her job and you can 
see she really takes pride and joy from doing it. On the morning of 
our wedding she was there to help us all know timings and what 
was to happen. She even gave me a hug just before I went down 
the aisle to comfort me as I was a nervous wreck, which then 
made me cry even more haha."
 

Mr & Mrs Tanser married 09/06/2022“

”
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Dining at The Villa
Restaurant & Lounge Menu

Monday - Sunday 12pm - 9pm

Fish Friday Special
Beer battered fish with hand-cut chips, 

mushy peas & tartare sauce
Small - £8.95 | Large - £10.95

Sunday Menu
Traditional Family Sunday Roast

From £16.95
Served in the Restaurant 12pm - 9pm

Children’s Menu
1 Course £6.95, 2 Courses £8.95,

3 Courses £11.50
Served daily from 12pm

Breakfast Menu
Served Monday - Friday 7am - 9am

Weekends 8am - 10am
Unless stated otherwise

The Villa Wrea Green, Moss Side Lane, Preston, Lancashire, PR4 2PE
T: 01772 80 40 40 E: reception@thevilla.co.uk W: www.thevillawreagreen.co.uk

All prices, dates and timings are correct at the time of printing July 2022

À La Carte Menu
Monday - Saturday 12pm - 2pm & 6pm - 9pm

The Villa Afternoon Teas

Served Daily from 12 noon until 5pm

Cream Tea
£8.50pp

Traditional Afternoon Tea
£16.95pp

Luxury Afternoon Tea
£19.95pp

All of our scones, breads and cakes are made in our own Villa bakery using the finest and freshest local produce. They are presented on tiered stands together 
with your choice of beverage. All special dietary requirements are catered for.

Don’t forget to book for Father’s Day on Sunday 19th June at The Villa!

OUR NEW CHRISTMAS BROCHURE IS AVAILABLE TO DOWNLOAD FROM 
WWW.THEVILLAWREAGREEN.CO.UK

Coming Soon...
Festive Afternoon Teas

Served daily from 12:00 noon - 5:00pm (Available 1st November - 31st December Excludes Christmas Day)

Festive Afternoon Tea – £18.95 per person
Luxury Festive Afternoon Tea – £21.95 per person
Afternoon Tea with a glass of warming Mulled Wine or Sparkling Prosecco

Now taking bookings for Christmas, call 01772 80 40 40 today!

Food images are used for illustration purposes and menus are subject to change

DISH OF THE DAY! - Don't forget to ask a member of staff for more detail

CAKE OF THE DAY!

£7,95pp
A SLICE OF CAKE SERVED WITH 

FILTERED COFFEE OR A POT OF TEA


